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Recent articles published by Bloomberg News and other media outlets today incorrectly 

announced that a global settlement has been reached in the Maui Fires. These reports 

are not accurate. The mediation participants are subject to strict confidentiality. If and 

when the mediation process is completed, we will 

absolutely let our clients know! In the interim, our firm—

and many others—continue to prepare for the 

upcoming November trial. And we continue to support 

efforts to reach a fair and just global resolution of all 

claims so that victims of this tragedy receive the 

resources needed to rebuild their lives and so that 

Lahaina and the Island of Maui can recover as quickly 

as possible. 

Our legal team is continuing the process of gathering documentation from our clients to 

support their claims for damages.  


